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All Saints’ CE (VA) Junior and Infant School
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HX3 0SD

Tel: 01422 367140       Fax: 01422 383091

E-mail: admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk


Wednesday 13 May 2020
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Following my previous communications, I wanted to keep you as up-to-date as possible with schools response to the government’s aim for a possible return to school for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils after half term. 
We have now received the first school-specific Government guidance documents, which the Senior Leadership Team are now working their way through. We also expect the publication of further health and safety guidance documents as well as further announcements and clarification from the Government on what exactly is expected of schools with a view to reopening for the specified year groups.  
I must add at this very early stage of policy announcement however, that not even the June partial return to school is set in stone. There is currently a considerable amount of communication occurring between the Local Authority, the teaching and associate staff unions and other education-related professional associations with the Department for Education, in order to seek greater clarification on these announcements and the guidance published so far.    It is very important to stress that at this stage, nothing has changed, and school remains closed for all children other than those in identified key groups. 
Next week, we will let parents know about school opening for those identified within the key worker group who are already attending the provision along with any additional capacity for children of key workers who have not already attended. We are also hoping to be able to give you more details about possibility of reopening for the specified year groups.
I would like to take this opportunity to gain the views of parents and carers at this time and ask that you complete the following questionnaire to help with our planning.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/15-K5B8MSMyCyteDAGBgpR1z-3vOM7y3TgTM0N01j-14/edit
We always endeavor to provide the very best for the children of All Saints’, their families and our staff. I would like to take the opportunity to reassure you that the overriding priority continues to be the wellbeing and safety of our children and staff. We will work with you to ensure that this remains the case over the coming weeks and months, while we also continue to offer high quality home-learning provision in these very challenging times. 
Thank you again for all your support and patience at this time. 
Take care, stay home and stay safe.
Lauren Watson

Headteacher
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